

## Information from your Local Police

Dear Resident,

Figges Marsh Safer Neighbourhood Team have received complaints regarding people congregating in the car park area and believed to be taking/dealing drugs.

Police are currently trying to gather intelligence regarding these complaints. If you see anyone you believe to be committing criminal offences please contact 999 at the time.

If you any information in regards to this, including descriptions of those involved or details of vehicles involved please contact Figges Marsh Safer Neighbourhood Team in the following ways:

Tel: 02086493603

Email: FiggesMarsh.SNT@met.police.uk

